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Proposals to vary 
published admission 
numbers 

Submitted Comments School 

Anonymous 
Respondent

Do Not Support  Concerns with a large number of primary schools in a relatively small area. Could 
this impact upon other local schools. Are there schools with a larger PAN that are not 
filling all their places. They have quite large PAN already. 

Not known

Anonymous 
Respondent

Do Not Support  Concerns that other local schools have places and these should be filled first, other 
schools have a catchment area and have fewer houses and therefore are 
disadvantaged. 

Not known

Alderley Edge 
(Headteacher)

No View I think the proposed PAN change for Lindow primary is fine. Lindow Primary School

Daven Primary 
(Chair of Govs)

Do Not Support As Chair of Governors at Daven Primary School in Congleton, I am writing to express 
my Governing Body's concern about the proposed application by Mossley Primary 
School to increase its PAN from 50 to 55 from September 2012.     Inevitably, with the 
reduction to our PAN, pupil numbers have fallen, and in September 2011, two 
members of the teaching staff at Daven are facing redeployment or redundancy.  This 
situation is not good for morale - or indeed the education budget, and we do not want 
to be in a similar position in future.              

Mossley CE Primary 
School

Eaton Bank 
Governors

Support No comments

Parent Support Fully support the increase. It will lead to greater stability in the admission of numbers 
and help staff and governors in their strategic management of the school

Mossley CE Primary 
School


